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Beginning February 1, 2022, supply and service contractors and subcontractors who meet certain

jurisdiction thresholds are required to use the Contactor Portal to register and certify their AAP

compliance. Specifically, contractors that hold a contract of $50,000 or more and employ 50 or

more employees must develop and maintain AAPs pursuant to Executive Order 11246 and

Section 503 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973. If a contractor has at least 50 employees and a

contract of $150,000 or more, then it must also develop an AAP pursuant to the Vietnam Era

Veterans’ Readjustment Assistance Act of 1974.

OFCCP CONTRACTOR
PORTAL SERVICES

What is the OFCCP Contractor Portal      

The OFCCP Portal is a secure web-based federal contractor portal created to improve

communication and the transfer of Affirmative Action Program data, between Federal Contractors

and the Office of Federal Contract Compliance Programs (OFCCP).

services for federal contractors

What is Required

OutSolve Services
OutSolve offers full Contractor Portal administration services to include registering and certifying

Parent Companies and Establishment affirmative action plans. Our experts can handle the

burden of the initial and future updates of your organization’s record details including the

assessment and submission of itemized listing information in the event of an audit. 

To find out more about OutSolve's Contractor Portal administration services, please contact us at  

info@outsolve.com or 888.414.2410. 
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